
  
 
          
        An Agenda Meeting was held on   
        March 16, 2009 at 7:00 PM at 
                                                                                                the Town Hall 
 

 
 

Presiding: Supervisor Gary Bellows 
Attending:   Councilman Gill, Councilwoman Briggs, Councilwoman Hyman, Councilwoman 
Horner 
Also Present: Highway Superintendent Russell, Code Enforcement Hoffstatter and 15 members 
of the public. 
 
 
Town Board Business 
1. Highway Department received $47, 21.50 reimbursements for the chips program 
2. Brinnier and Larios had a meeting about Bristol Hill drainage  
3. The Rail Trail project is back on list for the new stimulus program 
4. Meeting with the Private Hurley Recreation about ice skating next year 
5. NYC DEP closed off the waste channel without calling the town to let us know 
6. Paula Howells sent in her resignation for the Zoning Board 
7.  The town received a check for the summer program in the amount of 
8. Sales tax for the last quarter was $34, 230.23 
9. There will be a Rain garden workshop on March 28 at 8:45 at the Town of Ulster 
10. Leslie Ford will update us on the Onteora School budget at the Town Board meeting    
11. Senior Citizen of the year award, if anyone has any recommendations to send them in to 
supervisor. 
12. Openings on the CAC committee, the Recreation and Zoning Board. 
13. A town resident with seven violations is asking for jury trail. The town would like to use 
Kevin Bryant to represent the town since he is doing a great job for the court. 
 
 
Resolutions for Town Board Meeting 
1. Excavator for the highway department. 
2. Fee schedule for fire inspection 
3. Operating Permits       
 
 
From Departments 
Superintendent Russell said the brush pick-up will be the week of May 4th for Hurley and week 
of May 11th for West Hurley. They will start sweeping the street on April 6th. 
Virginia Stark said that Amanda LaValle will be coming to the next CAC meeting on April 2. 
Diana Cline said that a list of new trips and information will be in the newsletter. Saratogo, State 
Fair and Science Trip are just a few. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Gill, seconded by Councilwoman Hyman and all 
voted aye. 
 
        _________________ 
        Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk 


